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Construction on North side of Willamette Falls Drive beginning 02/20/23

* The utility contractor will be installing an underground waterline along Willamette Falls Drive

* Flaggers will assist traffic flow, with priority being given to any emergency vehicles.

* This is work is part of the School District's permit which was approved in 2021.

* Permitted work along Willamette Falls Drive will be conducted with City coordination, and the public will be informed.
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The interior construction of the building is progressing steadily.  Items currently being installed are as follows:

* Main staircase at the upper entry is installed as well as other steel stairs throughout the building
* Temporary roof membrane is competed
* Rooftop air handling units are being installed
* Drywall installation has commenced
* Mechanical and electrical rough in is ongoing




